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General Membership Meeting Minutes 
Monday, October 10, 2022 

Zoom Virtual Meeting, 7:00 pm 
 

In Attendance (14): 

G. Michael Beigay, Nan Donovan, Joan Gielas, Daniel Haas, Rachael Heisler, Todd Kilgore, 
Deirdre Menchaca, Faith Mudd, Amanda Primrose, Sherah Rothman, Patrick Sweeney, Dick 
Thompson, Erin Tobin, James Wick 
 

Introduction: 

The regular monthly meeting for the membership of Allegheny City Central Association was 
held on Monday, October 10 at 7:00 pm via Zoom. The meeting was presided by Rachael 
Heisler, and minutes were recorded by Joan Gielas. 
 
Rachael welcomed everyone to the meeting.  
 
Approval of Meeting Minutes 

• Minutes from the September 12, 2022 meeting were approved.  

• All Meeting Minutes can be found on ACCA’s website: 
https://www.alleghenycitycentral.org/acca/meeting-minutes/  

Announcements: 

Erin Tobin from Pittsburgh Parks Conservancy 
• The Pittsburgh Parks Conservancy team will be meeting with site architects and 

Department of Public Works in Allegheny Commons Park to discuss the next phase of 
the North Promenade Project that runs from Federal Street to Arch Street. This phase of 
the project includes all the same improvements that were done in Segment A, newly 
planted trees, newly paved pathways, installation of light posts (there is currently no 
lighting in this section of the park) and placement of benches and trash receptacles. 

• Park events are wrapping up for the season, but there are still a few Allegheny 
Commons Park events to enjoy in October.  
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Rachael Heisler from Affordable Housing Committee 

• The Affordable Housing Committee is moving forward in formulating a plan for a 
Housing Forum. More information will be shared as details are finalized. 

• The next Affordable Housing Committee Meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 
12 at 6:00 pm. 

Faith Mudd for Councilman Bobby Wilson’s Office 
• Faith did not have any announcements  
• Erin asked Faith about the status of the lights in Allegheny Commons Park. 

Faith said that the lighting will be a Department of Public Works project (not Pittsburgh 
Parks Conservancy) and that a new electrical panel will be installed sometime in 
November. Allegheny City Electric, the City's electric contractor, is waiting for the panel 
to arrive and it will be installed in the park adjacent to the Aviary driveway. This source 
will power the lights in the western part of the park around the lake and West Commons 
near Gus and Yia Yia's. 

Moonshot Museum Opening 

• Joan reminded attendees that Moonshot Museum (1016 N. Lincoln Avenue) will be 
hosting a Free Preview Day for Northside Neighbors on Thursday, October 13 prior to 
the official Grand Opening Celebration on Saturday, October 15. More information at: 
https://moonshotmuseum.org/event/northside-neighbors-day/  

 
Meeting Adjourned. 
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